
Is “Ripoff Report” a Scam? 

While tracking links to our corporate website, we recently came across a Ripoff Report on someone not related to 

AmeriFirst Home Mortgage, AmeriFirst Financial or any branch of our company. However, the person who filed the 

“report” mistakenly linked to the AmeriFirst website. As with any brand, we decided to defend our reputation.  

I first created an account and filed a “rebuttal” as the website instructs. I explained in this posting that the website 

listed is a legitimate, honest and trustworthy business which is in no way tied to the fraud claims. Then I emailed 

the “editor” of the website. 

 

I received no answer, so 3 days later I sent a second notice. 

 

This finally elicited a response, although IN MY OPINION, not a helpful one. 

 

http://amerifirst.com/


 

At this time I left it alone, to see whether this “editor” would take the time to investigate the situation and realize 

that we were not asking for the “report” to be removed, only OUR WEBSITE. I also reached out to a forum where I 

often look to inbound marketing experts, and found a similar problem with this website. This person mentioned 

contacting the FTC since it has to do with business and commerce. So I sent this email: 

 

I received this response: 

 

http://www.hubspot.com/


 

So I decided to investigate a little at this point. The Wikipedia article on this guy was rather enlightening:  

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ed_Magedson 

So here’s MY personal takeaway: anyone can post anything they want on this website with no repercussions. But if 

you say anything bad about this Ed guy or the website, they will sue you. 

It’s unfortunate. We’ve done business the right way for more than 25 years, and all it takes is one posting that 

inadvertently links to our website for something negative to begin to get into people’s minds tied to our name. All 

we asked is for the link to be removed. If this were a case of customer service tied to our company, then we would 

handle that. However, it’s not. It’s simply a mistake 

by the consumer who posted on this website, and 

the “editor” is refusing to make the correction. 

So here’s our takeaway: when someone decides to 

badmouth you on the internet, even inadvertently, 

a company has no course other than to take on the 

issue and talk about themselves. The original 

“report” has nothing to do with AmeriFirst. It’s 

simply a bad link. We’re proud to say our clients 

offer rave reviews of the work we do. When 

someone has a problem, we handle it the right 

way. 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ed_Magedson

